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THE OFG COOPERATIVE GROUP HOUSING SOCIETY LTD.
SECTOR 9, PLOT NO 50, ROHINI, DELH] 110085

COVID 19 Advisory

05.05.2020

Dear Residents

It is brought to the notice of all residents that a positive case of COVID 19 has
been reported in our neighbouring society ( DELHI CITIZEN) TODAY.

The managing committee has been time and again requesting the members to be
very cautious and be safe and follow the directives of the government of Delhi
namely

(1)  Wearing of masks

(2)  Keep safe social distance (minimum of 1 meter)

(3)  Regularly wash your hands with soap /sanitizer.

It has been observed that the members who walk within the premises of the
society are not strictly following the directives. This careless attitude of the
residents should not result any eventuality . The managing committee has been
educating the residents at frequent intervals. It seems the residents are not

taking the directives seriously.

This notice may kindly treated as the LAST NOTICE in this regard . The managing

committee , if it, finds the members continue to flout the directives the
managing committee will have no other alternative but the report the matter to
the appropriate authorities, for which the members concerned would themselves

would be held responsible,
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